From: Melissa T. Luginski
To: Brian Dunphy
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2010 10:26 AM

Subject: RE: HDC service

Brian,
Thanks for your reminder. Posting and filling the vacancy is important and | want to contribute

to moving the process forward.

| am resigning my position on the Rochester Hills Historic Districts Commission as | have moved

out of Rochester Hills. | have appreciated the opportunity to serve the citizens of Rochester Hills

in matters of historic preservation.

Regards, Melissa Luginski



